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Esteemed brethren, 
 
Just as any other eventful occurrence — the floods, tornados and earthquakes in the month of 
September 2017 will be remembered by many of us.  These earthly events affected many of us in 
different ways.  But what remarkable opportunities came our way to demonstrate our faith in God 
and love for one another.  We did not shun these opportunities.  Thanks to you and many other 
Christians for such authentic concern, prayers and help. 
 

  THE FORUM ON RACIAL ISSUES   

 
It was very informative and encouraging to participate in the forum at the Westside church of Christ 
in Irving, Texas.  I remain deeply moved by the courage and determination to step up to the urgent 
need of addressing publicly one of the most delicate issues among us as Christians.  Pray that much 
good will continue to come from the work that was planned for the glory of God Almighty and for 
our betterment as Christians. 
 

  SPAIN   

 
As you already know, I am scheduled to be with the local churches in Seville, Dos Hermanas, and 
Badalona, Spain the second and third week in October.  Roland Amador and I will be making the 
trip.  In our communication with several of the brethren in Spain, they are ready to receive us.  
Please remember this effort and our families (who will remain here) in your prayers. 
 

  COSTA RICA   

 
I will be in Costa Rica the last week in November and the first week in December.  This trip will be 
my last trip for the year 2017. 
 

  FINALLY   

 
Please accept my thanks for your continued concern for me and my family and for the faithful 
fellowship we enjoy in evangelism.   God be with you in all the good you do locally and in other 
places. 
 
In Him, 
Ruben C. Amador 
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